
MANAGER’S DESK FOR WEDNESDAY, APRIL 14, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

TODAY I’M BACK IN THE OFFICE AFTER BEING OUT OF STATE THIS PAST WEEK TO 

ATTEND THE MEMORIAL SERVICE FOR MY SISTER-IN-LAW OUT IN IDAHO. IT WAS GOOD 

TIMING AS I HAD LOTS OF NEW LETTERS TO SHARE WITH YOU WHILE I WAS GONE. AND 

IN REALITY, THAT INCLUDES THIS PROGRAM AS WELL. 

FROM THE SPRING LETTER MONTH MAILBAG…FOR THOSE WHO MIGHT WONDER IF THE 

MEN ARE LISTENING. 

[DAVE] Dear, friends we are so blessed by your ministry.  We listen to your station throughout the day! 

May our Savior continue his blessings on the ministry of WRVM AND ALL who labor there.  Faithful 

listeners in Sturgeon Bay.   

[WILLIAM – EMAIL] I especially enjoy the music played on WRVM. When I worked and traveled 

the Wisconsin areas, I was always drawn to listen to the programming and music. Now being 

retired, when I get anxious about the fake and real news, I just shut off the TV and tune on 

WRVM. I also enjoy Janet Parshall and other programs as well. 

[STEVE – APPLETON] I was listening to WRVM this morning and picked up Cal Thomas 

with the announcers comment on your managers message recently. I am happy that you 

are not submitting to the cancel culture about messages like Cal. I was disappointed that 

Moody decided to get rid of several popular programs from them. I do enjoy many 

programs and much of the music. I also like MacArthur and appreciate his clear 

messages. Keep up the good work. 

[JOE – SILVER CLIFF] We want to be counted among those who value your station.  Day after day we 

depend upon you to keep us focused on the kingdom of God. We most enjoy and profit from the 

music.  The familiar voices of the announcers bring us security in a crazy world. Thank you for your 

ministry.  We depend upon it for daily inspiration, and on occasion, during the night hours. 

[DONALD – MANITOWOC] I like the Moody Church Service. He can put together a real good sermon. I 

have an internet radio receiver and can listen to it at Suring station or at Chicago WMBI at 10 am or 11 am. 

My week would not be the same without it.  God Bless. 

THANKS FOR WRITING. THANKS FOR LISTENING. THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


